
Lake Ramsey Garden Club

October 8, 2011

Board of Directors
Homeowners Association of Lake Ramsey, Inc.

Dear Board of Directors:

We have recently formed a garden club that is open to all residents and property owners
of Lake Ramsey.  The members formed the Lake Ramsey Garden Club not only to improve our
own personal gardening skills for our home landscaping, but we are also keenly interested in
being instrumental in the beautification of our own Lake Ramsey community. 

The results of a recent survey by the Homeowners Board showed that residents desire an
entrance to our neighborhood that is attractive and reflective of the value of our homes here at
Lake Ramsey.

The garden club would like to take the lead in the planning and implementing of
beautification improvements for the areas of the front gate, the information sign, and the arbor
garden in the green space.  None of these areas is living up to its potential of being a beautiful
asset to our community.  The garden club would also like to aid our community by monitoring
the playground for needed maintenance for the safety of our children. 
   

The Lake Ramsey Garden Club respectfully requests funds that are set aside by the 
Homeowners Association for beautification purposes be available to the garden club for the
purpose of  improving our community landscaping.   We believe our plans will add to the
beautification and improvement of our lakeside community. 
    

We fully understand that any plan or improvements would be subject to the approval of
the Board of Directors of the Homeowners Association of Lake Ramsey.

Sincerely,

Darlene Parlipiano, President
Lake Ramsey Garden Club


